
 
St. Cecilia’s Public School 

Joy of Giving Month  
“Its not how much we give but how much love we put into giving” 

                                                                                                         -Mother Teressa 
-  

- “Teaching our children to share is to teaching them compassion and love”. 
 

 

 
 

The Interact club of the school is thankful to Madam Principal for giving the students and 

teachers a great opportunity to celebrate the “Joy of Giving”.  

 



The teacher incharges of the Interact Club of the school visited the neighbourhood organizations 

and enquired about their requirements which will benefit the underprivileged. After the inputs 

by the organizations the club of the school celebrated Joy of Giving month wherein they 

collected funds from the students and Staff members and donated the things required by the 

following four institutions. 

1 Rashtriya Virjanand Andh Kanya Vidyalya, Vikaspuri : On 21st December, 2022, 28 students 

and Teacher Incharges visited the blind school in J Block, vikaspuri where they donated cleaning 

products, toiletries and Ration to the visually impaired girls who reside in their hostel. Students 

sang songs, bhajans and spent some quality time with the girls.  

2 Arya Gurukul, Tihar Gram (Orphanage) : On 22nd December, 2022, the Interacters along with 

32 other students visited the orphanage and donated Track suits and goodies for the children of 

the age group 4 to 14 years. The smile on children’s faces was heart warming and a learning 

experience for our students wherein they learnt the values like empathy, sharing and caring.  

3 The Golden stick old age home, Paschim Vihar: On 22nd December,2022,  the Interacters along 

with 32 other students went to the old age home where the school donated Ration and Utility 

items, this organization further sends the things to “Earth Saviours” an old age home on 

Gurugram-Faridabad road. There the children spent quality time with the elders and learnt to 

respect and care the elderly. It was indeed an emotional and heartwarming experience for 

everybody. 

4. Masoom Duniya, (Innocent World Charitable Society), Uttam Nagar: On 23rd December, 

2022, The teacher Incharges and 15 students went to this Non Government organization who is 

working tirelessly for betterment and upliftment of the special children suffering from slow 

learning, ADHD, Mental retardation, Down Syndrome, Cerebral Palsy, hearing and speech 

impairment. Here the school donated a wheel chair, an Almirah and goodies. There the students 

celebrated Christmas with these children. 

Cecilians believe that the four important pillars of any institution is acknowledgment, care, 

empathy and gratitude. Therefore, Cecilians would like to thank the efforts of not just the 

Parents, students and staff but would also acknowledge the collective efforts of all the NGOs for 

writing letters of appreciation. We really appreciate the organizations for taking the time to 

express their gratitude. Such act of kindness radiates the emotions of how good deeds and 

appreciation go hand in hand. As an educational institution our fundamental duty is to impart 

these values in our students. The Cecilian fraternity would like to thank you for connecting with 

us, recognizing our efforts and imbibing the spirit of sharing in us. 

 

Thanks Letters from the Organizations 



 







 


